
Monday 9th December  
 

LAST WEEK OF SCHOOL RUN CLUBS 
12.30-1.00pm Girl’s Football Club (Y5/6) 
12.30-1.00pm Chess Club (All) 
CANCELLED  MSport Active Girls Football (Y3-6) 
3.30-4.20pm   Drama Club (All) 

Tuesday 10th December 
 

9.45-10.15am  ROCKSTEADY MUSIC CONCERT - parents of children in Rocksteady only (Hall)  
12.30-1.00pm Mindful Colouring Club (All) 
12.30-1.00pm  Choir (All) 
3.20-4.20pm   MSport Active Boys Football (Y5/6) 

Wednesday 11th December 
 

12.30-1.00pm  Sewing Club (Y5/6) 
12.30-1.00pm  Ukulele Club (Y3/4) 
1.30-3.00pm  Pantomime Performance (children only) 
3.20-4.20pm   MSport Active Football Mixed (Y3/4) 

Thursday 12th December 
 

9.15-10.30am Y3 Christmas Experience at Church (Children only) 
9.30-11.00am Y4 SWIMMING LESSONS (Aldershot Pool) 
10.15-11.30am Y5 Christmas Experience at Church (Children only) 
12.30-1.00pm  Origami Club (Y3/4) 
1.00-2.15pm  Y4 Christmas Experience at Church (Children only) 
2.00-3.00pm  Y6 Christmas Experience at Church (Children only) 
3.30-4.20pm   Computer Club (All) 

Friday 13th December  
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HEADTEACHER’S AWARDS 

CONGRATULATIONS TO: 
 

YEAR 3 - Samuel P for always showing our school’s values of respect and courage 
by using kind words and facing challenges bravely.  
 

YEAR 4 - Soyam G for always trying his best in lessons and for his good behaviour 
towards adults and friends. A polite, kind, hard working person. Well done Soyam!  
 
YEAR 5 - Que-Jai B for being the best she can be in all her endeavours.  
 
YEAR 6 - Rosie B for being an absolute super star and inspiration to us all. For  
always being the best she can be. Thank you Rosie  

 

WEEK 3 SCHOOL LUNCH OPTIONS   

  Jacket potato with cheese  Jacket potato with cheese & 

baked beans  Jacket potato with baked          

beans 

  Hot tomato pasta   Hot BBQ pasta 

 CHRISTMAS FILM NIGHT  

A big thank you to everyone who 

supported our Christmas Film 

Night. It was a great success and 

we are pleased to say we               

raised £750!  

All monies raised will go towards 

new outdoor play equipment for 

the playground. Keep a look out 

for our next film night in               

Spring 2025! 

 


